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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY 

IIAGONG PIUPUUS 

2 1 MAR 2024 

MS. MA LORENA D. MAGTALAS 
President /General Manager 
APL SECURITY SERVICES CORPORATION 
40-0 Macopa St. Sta. Mesa Heights, Quezon City 1114 
inguire@aplsecurity.ph, aplsecure.admn@gmail .com 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD 

Dear Ms. Magtalas: 

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your quotation I 
proposal received on 28 February 2024 for the "PROCUREMENT OF, SECURITY 
SERVICES FOR MARINA CENTRAL OFFICE AND ITS SATELLITE OFFICES FOR 
FY 2024 (PUBLIC BIDDING 2024-01)" for the contract price of Nine Million Eight 
Hundred Seventeen Thousand Eight Hundred Twenty Pesos and 92/100 
(P9,817,820.92) is hereby accepted. 

Kindly affix your signature on the space provided below to indicate your formal 
acceptance of the Award within five (5) working days from receipt of this Notice and 
submit to us the required Performance Security prescribed in 1TB Clause 14. Bid 
Security of the bidding documents. 

Thank you. 

MALA~: 
tor 

CONFORME: 

Signature over Printed Name and Position 

Date: -------

MARINA Building 
20th Street comer Bonifacio Drive f ( 
1018 Port Area (South), Manila r l!, 2i '}tj 

Tel. Nos: (632) 8523-9078/ 8526-0971 
Fax No: (632) 8524-2895 
Website: www.marina.gov.ph 
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